PONY Baseball and Softball 2017 Coach Pitch

8U National Championship Registration Form

League Name:
Team Name:
City/State:
Coach contact information:
Name:
Address:
City/State/Zip Code:
Email:
Cell phone:

Please make sure that the league is registered with PONY Baseball and Softball and that your division director has obtained a tournament application and fees from your team.

In addition, please enclose a check for \$100 for gate fees made payment to North Zone PONY Baseball and remit to Steve Miller, 208 McVicker Drive, Energy, IL 62933. No additional fees will be charged for the team or fans.

A pre-tournament meeting will be conducted at 4:00 PM Wednesday July 19th, 2017. This meeting is mandatory and all teams paperwork will be checked at this time.

Concessions available and no outside coolers will be allowed except in a dugout for team drinks.

The host will be providing additional information about lodging. All lodging must be completed utilizing Hotel Planner.com.

Thank you for your participation, and we look forward to a another great **8U PONY Pinto National Tournament**.

Steve Miller, Vice President North Zone PONY Baseball and Softball s.miller@pony.org 618-967-4073